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Canyon Creek Memory Care Situation Update  
 
 
Billings, MT – As of 3:00 p.m. today, an additional eight people associated with Canyon 
Creek Memory Care have tested positive for COVID-19.  The eight include six staff members 
and two residents.  New cases will be reflected on the state of Montana COVID-19 case map 
tomorrow.  These newly reported positive individuals bring the total number of people 
becoming infected to 66 – 21 employees and 45 residents.  
 
RiverStone Health continues to assist Canyon Creek Memory Care in managing the situation.   
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